



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Three great traditions will continue next week!

We start with the annual field day on Monday, June 3rd. The prediction for weather looks good so far. Applying sunscreen in the morning before school is a great idea and feel free to send more. We will start at 1:00 PM with our annual all-school picture on the hill. Parents, you are welcome to help out. Please call the office if you plan on attending.

On Thursday, June 6th in the afternoon, students FLY UP to meet their new teacher. As always, these lists are tentative due to changes that take place over the summer.

On the last day of school, Friday, June 7th, we will celebrate the many years that our 5th graders have been here with a trip down memory lane. The event is at 10:00 a.m. and we hope that each fifth grader can have a special family member here.

Parents, we will send your children home to you at 4:00 PM on Friday, June 7th, with lots of memories of our own that we will cherish for years to come. Thank you for the gift of your child this year. We wish you all a very happy, safe and fun-filled summer.

As your principal, I'm already awaiting the new school year! Miss Mac



Congratulations and best wishes to Mrs. Jill Atencio on her retirement from the Dubuque Community School District celebrating serving for 18 years!

Jill would love to hear from her Sageville family. Please consider sending her a card to:

Mrs. Jill Atencio 7650 Asbury Road Dubuque, Iowa 52002

Calendar of Events

Monday-June 3

1:00-3:30 PM Field Day Please apply sunscreen or send sunscreen for your child today.

Thursday-June 6

3:20-3:40 FLY UP to your next teacher

Friday-June 7

Last day of school 10:00 Grade 5 Farewell Celebration in the gym Standard Report Cards will be emailed home. FAST & MAP reports will be sent home in Thursday folders.



Friday, May 31st is a regular start time with the exception of Grade 1. First graders should arrive by 8:15 AM to depart for their field trip to the Madison Zoo.



Over the summer you will receive a mailing from Sageville School and the Dubuque Community School District with lots of information for next school year. You will need to register again in Infinite Campus in August. We will provide registration assistance at Sageville in early August. Otherwise you can do it on your own time at home.

In the meantime, there is lots of information on the district website online: 2019-20 school calendar, supply list, and transportation.

You will receive information about logging into the school conference scheduler on our website in early August for K-5 orientation conferences which will be held on Friday, August 23rd. The first day of school for K-5 is Monday, August 26th.

Our Preschool Teacher, Mrs. Nancy Murphy, will contact PreK families in early August to schedule the home visit. The first day of Preschool is Wednesday, August 28th.

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings! This time of year is bitter-sweet as a school counselor. The sweetness is wrapped up in warmer weather, laughter of kids playing outdoors, and smiling faces during our fun at school end-of-the year events! The bittnerness is the feelings of missing students over the summer, wondering if they're ok and happy, with a pinch of hope that you'll get to see all their faces again in August. Please know that even with the few days of school left, your children are well taken care of and I am here for them and you- whatever the need is! If you have questions about resources over the summer I am here via email, phone, or in person at school. I wish your family the best memories this summer and cannot wait to see your child's precious face in the fall!

Warmest wishes, Mrs. Boeve 563) 552-4300 aboeve@dbqschools.org